
 
    

 

 

 
 
     

 

SAVE THE DATE 

EFRAG, EFAA FOR SMES AND SMEUNITED JOINT 

OUTREACH EVENT ON THE EFRAG EXPOSURE 

DRAFTS ON DRAFT ESRS WITH A SPECIAL FOCUS ON 

SMES AND SMPS 
 

EFRAG, EFAA for SMEs and SMEunited will hold a joint outreach event on 8 July 2022 in 

Brussels to discuss the EFRAG Exposure Drafts on the first set of Draft European 

Sustainability Reporting Standards (ESRS) with a special focus on SMEs and SMPs. 

 

 

  

 

                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR OUR JOINT OUTREACH EVENT 

 

On 29 April 2022, EFRAG launched a public consultation on the Exposure Drafts on Draft 
European Sustainability Reporting Standards. The public consultation is seeking views on the 
proposed disclosure requirements, including their adequacy, the way the CSRD principles 
have been implemented and the possible options for phasing-in the implementation. 

In this context, EFRAG, EFAA for SMEs and SMEunited are organising a joint outreach event 
and invite all interested stakeholders to participate, especially organisations representing 
SMEs and small- and medium-sized accountancy practices (SMPs). Although the proposed 
disclosure requirements are not intended to be used by SMEs, contributors will also provide 
their views on these during the panel discussion, focusing particularly on the consequences 
for SMEs. The audience will be able to interact and raise questions that will be commented on 
by the speakers. 

 

Programme will follow in due course. 

 

Please register here for the event. 

 

8 July 2022, 14:00-16:00 CET 

Hybrid Event / EFRAG Offices,  

35 Square de Meeûs, 1000 Brussels 
 

 

https://www.efrag.org/lab3
https://globalmeet.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1557272&tp_key=5c0573e1ed

